
KING'S HARBOUR MASTER PORTSMOUTH

LNTM No 106/23

DIVING OPERATIONS HMS WARRIOR (1860) – 12 SEPTEMBER 23

1. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the King’s Harbour Master Portsmouth that diving operations will be conducted on
HMS Warrior berthed on the northern side of the Common Hard in Portsmouth Harbour between 0800-1800 on
Tuesday 12 September 2023. 
 
2. Diving operations will be conducted by SeaTec UK Ltd with a dive safety craft stationed to the west when
operations are underway. Please see graphic below:

3. The dive support team will maintain a listening watch on VHF Channel 11 during operations and display Flag
Alpha when diving is taking place. 
 
4. Mariners are requested to keep well clear of this location and not attempt to approach this area whilst works are
being undertaken. 

5. Cancel this Local Notice to Mariners on 14 September 2023.

 

Monday 11 Sep 2023 

N J RANDALL 
King's Harbour Master 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that the
contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft.


